
Animal Health Update: Public Health Outreach to Veterinary Practices,  
Plus 2017 Animal Disease Report  

12.13.19 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The 2019 Veterinary Public Health Manual outreach has begun to all veterinary clinics and 
facilities in Los Angeles County!  The manual has been updated and contains important 
information about rabies control, animal disease reporting, and other topics that directly affect 
veterinary clinics and staff.  Be on the lookout for one of our veterinarians or inspectors to visit 
your practice to hand-deliver the manual and briefly go over some of the topics such as what is 
legally reportable to us.   
 
We have also published online our 2017 Animal Disease Surveillance report. 
 
Before we visit your practice, you may find the updated manual and multiple years of disease 
reports on our website here: http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/vet/Reports.htm  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Ehnert, DVM, MPVM, DACVPM 
Director, Veterinary Public Health 
Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 
313 N. Figueroa St, Room 1127 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
(213) 288-7060 
(213) 481-2375 Fax 
kehnert@ph.lacounty.gov 
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/vet/ 
 
Please email vet@ph.lacounty.gov if you wish to unsubscribe or need other AHAN-related 
assistance. 
 

 

To unsubscribe from the LAC-AHAN list, click the following link: 
https://listserv.ph.lacounty.gov/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=LAC-AHAN&A=1  
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